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Dear committee,  

I am opposed to the passage of house bill, 2005 because it further restricts the gun 

rights for legal citizens, The only people who will be affected. Criminals do not care 

about gun control legislation. And they will be unaffected by this bill. Please oppose 

house bill 2005. 

Respectfully 

Jeff Lang  

Eugene, Oregon 


